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[Kyong-Book Ilbo] 

'Hope for Korea! Vision Rally for the Harmonious Unification of the Nation in Pohang City' held 

successfully 

 

"Overcoming the crisis and opening the era of unification through harmony" 

 

In hopes to open the new era of unification in Korea, "Hope for Korea! Vision Rally for the Harmonious 

Unification of the Nation in Pohang City" was held successfully at the Pohang Culture & Arts Center on 

the 18th. 

 

The event, which was jointly organized by the Unification Korea Federation and the Family Federation 

for World Peace and Unification, was attended by more than 1,500 members and citizens. It sought to 

overcome the internal and external crises of the Republic of Korea through harmony among the Korean 

people. It was prepared as a place to educate the public in preparation for the coming era of unification. 

 

Many of the guests attended and offered congratulations on the successful event, including Vice-Mayor of 

Pohang City Woong Choi, Gyeongbuk Provincial Council Kyeong-Sik Jang, City Council Sang-Won 

Kim, Byung-Kuk Ahn and former Gyeongbuk Provincial Governor of Political Affairs Seok-Soo Lee. 

 

Among the members of the city and district of Gyeongbuk at this event, which was held for the first time, 

the Vice Mayor of Pohang City, Woong Choi gave a congratulatory speech requesting, "I pay my respects 

to the activities of the Unification Korea Federation for the future-oriented Unification Movement. Let us 

citizens come together for a bright future." 

 

The chairman of the Gyeongbuk Family Federation Jang-Jin Jin pointed out in his speech, "The 

ideological conflict between generations continues, and deepening polarization phenomena continues to 

prevent the formation of a healthy national community. In order for Korea to go forward with strength 

toward a bigger future, we must open the way to end all conflicts and become one." 

 

On this day, the participants adopted a declaration promising that they will actively lead the values 

recovery movement, and develop the Peace Project worldwide to realize peace on the Korean Peninsula, 

as well as to take the lead in creating the DMZ Peace Park and inviting the 5th Secretary-General of the 

UN. 

 

This Vision Rally for the Harmonious Unification was held for the first time among the local 

governments in Gyeongbuk province, following the five major events in the Metropolitan area, 

Yeongnam area, Honam area and Chungcheong area, and will be held in Gyeongbuk City towards the end 

of July... 

 

 


